
Maroa-Forsyth COVID-19 Exclusion Chart 

Please do not send your student to school if displaying any of the following symptoms:  Fever (100.4 or higher), Headache, Shortness of 

Breath, Cough, Sore Throat, Vomiting, Diarrhea, Abdominal Pain, Congestion, Loss of Taste and Smell, Nausea, Fatigue, or Muscle and Body 

Aches 

If a student displays any of these symptoms at school, they will be isolated and sent home immediately, along with any student/staff that 

lives in the same household. 

It is strongly recommended that anyone who displays symptoms gets tested for COVOID-19.  DO NOT return to school with a pending COVID-

19 test.   
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Return to School 
Guidance 

Stay home for 10 
calendar days and 24 
hours without fever 
(without fever reducing 
medication) 

Stay home until 
symptoms have 
improved/resolved 

Stay home 10 calendar 
days from onset of 
symptoms AND 24 hours 
with no fever (without 
fever reducing 
medication) 

Stay home until 
symptoms have 
improved/resolved 

Stay home for 14 
calendar days after last 
exposure to the COVID-
19 Case.  If COVID-19 
illness develops, 10 day 
isolation period  

Quarantine Close 
Contacts 

All close contacts will 
be required to 
quarantine 

Close contacts do not 
need to be quarantined.   

All close contacts will be 
required to quarantine 

Close contacts do not 
need to be quarantined.   

N/A 

Documentation 
required to return 

to school 

“Release from 
isolation” letter from 
the Health Department 

Note from Healthcare 
provider with 
alternative diagnosis 
and Negative COVID 
results 

“Release from isolation” 
letter from the Health 
Department 

Note from Healthcare 
provider with alternative 
diagnosis and Negative 
COVID results 

“Release from 
isolation” letter from 
the Health Department 

** Exclusion Days are subject to change upon recommendations from the Macon County Health Department and Illinois Department of Public Health. ** 


